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Friday 5th November 2021 

 

Dear Parents and Carers,  

 

This half term Year 3 and 4 are learning about ‘Romans in Britain’ and part of our learning will be about 

Roman Technologies and ‘Clothes and Armour’. We are delighted that we have been able to secure ‘The 

History Van’ to visit school and run a workshop with the children on Monday 13th December 2021.  

 

This will be a really enriching experience for the children to learn about Roman times and learn about how 

numbers, weights and writing were used during the Roman times and through history. The experience will 

involve hands-on activities, artefacts and a chance to meet Cartimandua, Celtic Queen of the Brigantes! 

 

The cost of the experience is £5.65.  This is a voluntary contribution but without enough funds, it will not 

be able to go ahead as our school funds are not able to support these additional costs. Payment should be 

made via ParentPay, by Monday 6th December. 

 

We are really looking forward to this visit and know that the children will thoroughly enjoy the 

experience, especially following such a long period without any trips or enrichment opportunities. 
 

Many thanks,  

 

The Year 3 & 4 Team 
 


